Sheridan School District 48J

N
435 South Bridge Street g.«q' i7sa = Phone (971) 261-6959
Sheridan, Oregon 97378 @ 2 Fax (503) 843-3505
e A VY]
ey oo p ey )
Steve Sugg, Superintendent 1\,“ www.sheridan.k12.or.us

August 13, 2015
Community Eligibility Provision
Dear Parent or Guardian:
We are pleased to inform you that Sheridan School District will implement a new option
available to schools participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast

Programs called the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for School Year 2015-2016

What does this mean for you and your children? Great news for you and your
children!

All enrolled students of
Faulconer-Chapman School, Sheridan High School, Spartan Academy and House of Hope

are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge to your
household each day of the 2015-2016 school year. No further action is required of you.
Your children will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay for
meals or submit an application.

If your children attend schools that are not participating in CEP, your household may still
need to fill out a confidential meal application or pay for meals.

If you have questions, please contact your Food Service Office.

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact us at 971-261-6959.

Steven Sugg
971-261-6959
steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us
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